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Thursday 20th February 2025

Class 1 Trip to Grace Darling Museum and RNLI Station, Seahouses 

Dear Parents/Caregivers,
 
We are really pleased to be able to confirm a school trip for Class 1 children on Thursday 13th March 2025, where we have been given a fantastic opportunity to attend the Grace Darling Museum, as well as where she was laid to rest and the chance to attend the RNLI station in Seahouses.  
We will have the opportunity to see what a RNLI lifeboat station is like, look at the boats that help us if we need rescued out at sea, as well as the opportunity to meet some of the crew members that work at the Seahouses station, keeping us safe. We will also have the opportunity to engage in a self -led tour in the Grace Darling Museum before visiting her resting place and the church alongside this. 

We will depart Whittingham at 9:00 a.m. and travel to the Seahouses RNLI station by bus and depart the Grace Darling Museum at 2:15pm to return in time for usual end of day arrangements. Children will need to be in full school uniform. They will need to bring a water bottle, waterproof coat and in a small rucksack that they are able to carry themselves. Children will also need to bring a packed lunch as we will be there all day. Those children who are FSM pupil premium and would like a packed lunch provided by school, please contact the office before Thursday 6th March 2025. 
[bookmark: _GoBack] 
The visit to the RNLI station and the Grace Darling Museum is free and we are also very lucky to be sharing the bus with Class 2 as they visit Bamburgh beach so the cost of this trip per child is £5.60 to pay towards our transport costs. This will be available to pay via school money. If your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium Free School Meals and would like funding to be used to pay the cost of the trip please let the office know by Thursday 6th March 2025.

I’m sure you’ll agree that this a brilliant opportunity for the children and they will have a fantastic day learning and consolidating our knowledge of Grace Darling and how sea rescue has changed over time. If you require any further details, please don’t hesitate to contact myself on class dojo or catch me on the door. As you will have completed the data and consent forms that were sent out earlier this year, we do not need for you to complete a permission form for this trip. 

Best wishes, 
Miss Lazenby  
[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]Class 1 Teacher 
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